
Seattle Public Utilities provides essential services — pure mountain drinking water, recycling and composting that lead the nation, and sewer and 
drainage systems to protect our local waterways — that safeguard your health and our shared environment, and help keep Seattle the best place to 

live. 
 

                  
 
 

 
October 31, 2022 | SW KENYON ST EMERGENCY WATER MAIN REPAIR 
 
DESCRIPTION  
A contractor for Seattle Public 
Utilities (SPU) will begin emergency 
work to repair a damaged water 
main on SW Kenyon St between 
27th Ave SW and Delridge Way SW. 
 
SCHEDULE 
Work is scheduled to begin as 
early as Monday, November 7th. 
Anticipated work hours are 
Monday – Friday, 7 am to 7 pm. 
Work is anticipated to take 6 
weeks, including mobilization and 
demobilization.  
 
LOCATION 
View the yellow outline on the 
map for approximate work area. 
All work will be completed in the 
right-of-way. 
 
ANTICIPATED IMPACTS 
During the work you can expect: 

• Temporary impacts during daytime hours to travel lanes on SW Kenyon St; a flagger will be on-site 
to direct traffic as needed 

• Closed sidewalk and pedestrian detours in the construction area 
• Equipment and materials staged in the right-of-way 
• Construction traffic, noise, dust, and vibrations  
• Parking restrictions in the work area 
 

CONTACT 
For more information, please contact Hui Yang, Project Manager, at (206) 851-1392 or Hui.Yang@seattle.gov . 
 
Construction safety is everyone’s job. Check out some top safety tips at 
www.seattle.gov/utilities/constructionsafety or by scanning the QR code.      

NOTICE OF EMERGENCY WORK 
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